
 

 

Easter Lilies 

Thank you to all who donated lilies in memory or    
honor of a loved one. 

 Elmer Elbert, Agnes Elbert, LaVone Elbert, Dale Duncanson, 
Karl   Duncanson, Lynn Duncanson Donated by Joan & Rich Elbert 

 Madlyn Bethards, Rex & Dena Taylor, Dilan & Bailey 

 Josiah Bethards 
 

 

Wednesday Family Night | April 4 
 Pasta Bar meal 5:30-6:30 PM | Café ($5 Adults, $3 kids, $15 family max) 
 Children’s Programming | 6:30-8:00 PM 
 Student Programming | Lower level 

 Middle School 6:30-8:00 PM 
 High School 7-8:30 PM 

 Adult Bible Fellowship | Rock Room at 6:45 PM  
            New Study – Study of Ephesians (April 4-May 23) 

 

Silent Auction | April 8-22  
Student Ministry is hosting a Silent Auction to raise funds for their       
summer mission trips. Today is the deadline to submit donations or     
services. The auction begins next Sunday. Donation Forms are available 
on the website or at the Serve Center.  Drop off in the Conference Room. 
  
 

Baptism Service | Sunday,  May 13 
If you are interested in being baptized, request a baptism questionnaire 
from the office or pick up an informational brochure from the Gather 
Center.   
 
District Blitz | April 27-29  | Duluth  Entertainment Convention Center 
Student Ministry will be traveling to Duluth for the 2018 District Blitz 
Conference, a weekend you won’t want to miss full of worship rallies and 
relevant messages! Pick up a form at the Serve Center or see Student  
Director, Derek Gruening. Registration closes Wednesday, April 11th.  

 
Dude Night | Friday,  April 13 

All male adults are invited to make-your-own-pizza night. Email Barry at 
Barry.Taylor2@ecolab.com or sign up at the Serve Center.  

Welcome to Woodcrest! 
Easter Sunday, April 1, 2018 | 9:00 AM & 10:30 AM   

Worship Order 

 
Christ Is Risen 

The Old Rugged Cross 
Because He Lives 

 
Highlights/Offering 

Pete Parker 

 
Message 

 
Closing Song 

Resurrection Power 

 

Visitors 
If you are visiting today, you are invited to stop by the Gather Center 
and pick up a complimentary copy of The Case For Christ.  
 

Children 
Nursery to Grade 5 are invited to check–in at the registration desk in 
the Generations Wing (south end of the building) at the beginning of 
the service. Kids will experience their own interactive worship service 
as well as small group teaching time.   
 

Students 
*Note: no programming today. Students are invited to attend worship 
in the Worship Center. Programming resumes on April 8th and grades  
6-12 are invited to the lower level of the Generations Wing at 10:30 AM 
for the Gospel  Project, a journey through the storyline of Scripture. 
 

His  
Tomb  

Is  
EMPTY 

 



 

 

Student ministry  
 District Blitz Volunteers 
   Volunteers interested in chaperoning at the District Blitz event April 
   27-29 are encouraged to register at the Serve Desk.  
                           Contact | Derek at derek.gruening@woodcrestchurch.org 

 
Children’s ministry  

 Spring Family Carnival on Wednesday, May 23 at 6 PM. Volunteers 
needed for various areas of this event.  

Contact | Laura at laura.neubauer@woodcrestchurch.org 

 
Union Gospel Mission 
Help serve lunch and enjoy fellowshipping  with the residents at the    
Union Gospel Mission from 11:45 AM – 2:00 PM. 

 Sunday, April 29-Open for 1 volunteer 

 Sunday, May 6-Open for 6 volunteers 

                      Contact | Barry at BTaylor@alum.mit.edu or sign up at the Serve Center 

 
Fellowship Team Ministry 

 Help with meal prep on the Tuesdays before Family Dinners. 
 Help serve the meal on Wednesday Family Dinner nights.  
                           Contact | Nancy at naninvw@aol.com 

 
 
 
 
 


